Roundtable program to address "Non-existence of Bisexuality in Fictional Media’
1/28/15

The first Women&s and Gender Studies Roundtable of the spring 2015 semester at Alfred University (AU) will be
held on Friday, Jan. 30 from 12:20-1:10 p.m. in the Judson Leadership Center. AU student Lydia Galarneau will
present on “Never Say Bi: The Non-Existence of Bisexuality in Fictional Media.”

During the Roundtable, Galarneau will discuss the erasure of bisexuality in fictional television, specifically focusing
on popular TV shows such as “Supernatural,” “Glee,” “How | Met Your Mother,” and “Teen Wolf.”

Galarneau will also talk more generally about why the representation of LGBTQ (lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender,
queer/questioning) characters in fiction is so important in today&s society.

All Women&s and Gender Studies Roundtables are free and open to the public; light refreshments will be served. The
Judson Leadership Center is located on the AU campus at the corner of Ford and Sayles streets, next to Openhym
Residence Hall and across from Alumni Hall.



